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Good afternoon Councillor,
 
Thank you for your email requesting information about the shareholding of Aurora.
 
Please consult the following links for the shareholding of Aurora Shareholding Aurora
 and Delta Shareholding Delta.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 
 

From: Kelly Taylor On Behalf Of Sandy Graham
Sent: Monday, 28 September 2015 2:30 p.m.
To: Grace Ockwell
Subject: FW: Aurora/DELTA ownership? LGOIMA
 
 
 
From: Sandy Graham 
Sent: Monday, 7 September 2015 9:14 a.m.
To: Official Information; Lee Vandervis
Cc: Sue Bidrose
Subject: RE: Aurora/DELTA ownership? LGOIMA
 
Dear Lee
 
I have forwarded your LGOIMA request to the officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz email and it will
 be processed under the terms of LGOIMA.
As such, a response will be provided as soon as practicable but in any event within 20 working
 days.
 
Regards
Sandy
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From: Lee Vandervis 
Sent: Saturday, 5 September 2015 5:45 p.m.
To: Sandy Graham; Sue Bidrose
Subject: Aurora/DELTA ownership? LGOIMA
 

Hi Sandy,

Can you please confirm whether Aurora is completely owned by the DCC, or whether other
 entities have some degree of ownership? If other entities – who and how much?
Ditto DELTA.

Cheers,
Lee


